
 

 
 Birthdays in January 

Kent Rieger—Jan. 15 
Jessica Choate—Jan. 16 
Corrine Dates—Jan. 16 
Valerie Jamison—Jan. 19 
Dr. Emily Eilers— Jan. 30 

Jan. Work Anniversaries 
Sheila Rieger—3 years 
Dr. Emily Eilers—2 years 
Kaitlyn Bentley—1 year 
Charane Laws—1 year 

DAISY AWARD 
 
Ruth Vlasic,  Dog Warden, enforces  State of Ohio 
laws in reference to care of animals.  Ruth also 
responds to calls for sick or injured wildlife.  She 
started as a kennel worker at Sharonville in 2013.  
Ruth began her Dog Warden training in August 
2014. It was a four to six month process. 
She likes to successfully deal with complaints from 
the public.  Then she can advise others on changes 
or improvements that can be made.  She likes to 
work with domestic animals at the SPCA.  She also 
finds it interesting to work with wildlife and birds 
of prey, such as hawks and owls.   
 
Ruth enjoys sketching as a hobby.  She owns a cat and a dog which she adopted 
from the SPCA.  Her cat is named Kirito and her dog is named Chai.  She fostered 
her dog, an Australian Red Heeler, prior to adopting him.  Ruth wants to remind us 
that “Animals don’t have a voice. It is our task to be the acting voice for animals.” 
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Upcoming Event 

 16th Annual Fur Ball Gala 

Saturday, April 28, 2018 

Sharonville Convention Ctr. 

Theme: Emerald City and the 

Wizard of Paws 

Website Information 
Like everything in life, our website, spcacincinnati.org is a regular work in progress! If there are any typos or old  
information on our website, we do our best to address them right away, but sometimes things slip through the 
cracks or are not easily found. Take a bit of time once in a while to review pages related to your department and see 
if there’s any outdated information, phone numbers, titles, etc. If a form needs to be corrected or a new one needs 
to be posted on the site, please send the new or corrected form in PDF format. Send any corrections to Lisa Neal at 
lneal@spcacincinnati.org.  Thank you for helping us make our website better! 
 
Lisa Neal 

Human Resources 
As you may already know, I am the person to contact if you have any questions about your employment.  If 
your name changes, your address changes, or your insurance needs change, just stop by and see me or give me 
a call.  I am accessible Monday through Friday 8am to 5pm at 513-247-2027 or you may email me at  
lfenner@spcacincinnati.org at the Sharonville Humane Center.  In two weeks we will be implementing a new 
Human Resource software system called Bamboo, where you can actually log in yourself to change your per-
sonal information.  We will let you know when that is up and running smoothly.  In the meantime, please feel 
free to contact me with any questions.  
   
Lori Fenner 
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